Hotline Committee meet on 2-19-20 and Discussed Ring Central yearly cost. Missouri reported their bill
being raised due to the rise in taxes per Ring Central Represenatives. Paul S will be advised about the
increase in the yearly cost of Ring Central and if groups were to be grandfathered in before price
increase.

2" Discussion was the Hotline Guidelines for Volunteers whom answer Gamblers Anonymous Hotline.
Anne D will submit an Agenda item to get this guideline approved by the BOT as appropriate Literature.

Submitted by Jim G, 7C



